
Food allergies can be life threatening.

Visit our website for support and information to make sure you're ready.

foodstandards.gov.scot/prepacked

New legislation on the 
labelling of food sold 

prepacked for direct sale 
(PPDS) is coming into force 

on 1st October 2021.

From this date it'll be a legal 
requirement for businesses 

producing PPDS foods to label 
it with the name of the food 
and an ingredients list with 
any allergens emphasised.

Answer a few quick questions 
on our website to find out 

how you're affected by these 
changes. You'll also find 
guidance and support 

on how to comply.

Are you ready for the new food labelling laws?


